
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Details of an upcoming Knex workshop can be found by going to 

www.factfamilyofschools.co.uk. Please visit the website and go to the 

News and Events tab to download the booking form. Spaces are limited 

and will be allocated on a first come, first serve basis. 

Any queries please email me at admin@factfamilyofschools.co.uk 
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